
President’s Cabinet Meeting Minutes 

November 15, 2021 

 

1. Student Guest: Aliyah Galvan is from Crossville, attends the Cumberland County 

campus, and is majoring in social work. Aliyah likes her online classes but prefers in 

person because of spotty internet access at home. She recommends that we use social 

media as a recruiting tool. She is aware of the food pantry and knows of students who 

visit regularly. She would like for the Testing Center to be open at Cumberland more 

than two days a week. 

2. Enrollment/Recruitment: Andy Spellman joined Cabinet to report on current recruitment 

plans and status. He indicated that access to high schools is getting back to normal with 

the exception of Knoxville due to COVID restrictions. He also said that many high 

schools prefer to offer dual enrollment classes at their facility instead of having students 

travel to Roane State. Andy, Sarah Self, and the success coaches are working together 

on a new recruiting campaign. 

3. Christmas Campus Tour: The first annual campus Christmas tour will take place at the 

Scott and Campbell County campuses on December 16th. Transportation will be 

provided. Activities at Campbell will be from 10:30 .M. – 12:00 P.M. and at Scott from 

1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

4. Anderson County Ribbon Cutting: Scheduled for December 10 at 1:00 p.m. Tamsin will 

send out invitations to legislators and county mayors and provide a script to President 

Chaney. The Governor and the Chancellor are scheduled to attend. 

5. Athletic Facility: the completion date has been pushed to the end of February, 2022. 

6. Director of Public Safety: The search committee has narrowed candidates down to three 

finalists. Public forums will be scheduled for November 23, 24, and 30. 

7. Leadership Morgan County has started. 


